NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the Siuslaw Public Library District, Lane
County, State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2023, to June
30, 2024, will be held in the Bromley Room of the Siuslaw Public Library at 1460 9th
Street, Florence, Oregon. The meeting will take place on Wednesday, April 19, 2023, at
12:15 PM. The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message and to receive
comment from the public on the budget. This is a public meeting where deliberation of
the Budget Committee will take place. Any person may appear at the meeting and
discuss the proposed programs with the Budget Committee. Residents are also
welcome to send comments to the Budget Committee at ref@siuslawlibrary.org or by
mail using the address: SPLD Budget Committee, 1460 9'" Street, Florence, OR 97439.
Comments must be received by 6:00 PM on Tuesday, April 18, 2022 to be considered. A
copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after April 15, 2022,
at 1460 9th Street, Florence, Oregon, between the hours of 10:00 AM and 6:00 PM from
Monday through Saturday, or online at www.siuslawlibrary.org.

Notice of this meeting is also available at the Siuslaw Public Library District website
www.siuslawlibrary.org.

The Siuslaw Public Library District meeting location is accessible to persons with
disabilities. Residents in need of reasonable technological, physical, or language
accommodation, or who wish to participate in the meeting remotely via telephonic or
videoconferencing software, should contact Library Director Meg Spencer at least 48
hours in advance of the meeting at 541-997-3132 or meg@siuslawlibrary.org.

To be published in the Siuslaw News on March 17, 2023.
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